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SUMMARY OF MATERIAL MODIFICATIONS 
											
The Board of Trustees of the United Food and Commercial Workers Unions and Participating Employers Health and Welfare Fund (“Fund”) has adopted the following change for all programs of benefits, except Plan Y40, of the UFCW Unions and Participating Employers Health and Welfare Plan.  Please keep this document with your Summary Plan Description (“SPD”) and your Summary of Benefits and Coverage (“SBC”).

Changes to Coverage of Over-the-counter Naloxone 

Effective January 1, 2024, the Plan will cover over-the-counter (OTC) naloxone hydrochloride nasal spray, indicated for the emergency treatment of known or suspected opioid overdose, provided those tests are purchased at an in-network Participating Pharmacy covered under the Plan’s Prescription Drug Benefit.  This drug will be subject to the applicable Co-payment under the Plan. 

To find a retail pharmacy in your network, visit www.optumrx.com or call the phone number for OptumRx on the back of your Plan ID card for an updated list of participating pharmacies.  

If you have any questions, please contact the Fund Office at 1-800-638-2972.
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